



SUBJECT / MASTER

Filed on:

Oifig an Taoisigh Office of the Taoiseach

16 December 1993 R36 12

The

The Rt Hon John Major MP Prime Minister

Dear John,

Many thanks for your letter and, indeed, for your hospitality yesterday. There can be no doubt that it was a tremendous success.

When you look at the very positive reaction from almost every quarter you can see just how worthwhile the whole exercise has been and will continue to be.

There is a palpable surge in the level of support and goodwill for the initiative. Let's hope that we can capitalise on that quickly and continue the momentum which we have both started.

I look forward to facing the task ahead with you.

Regards,

Taoiseach